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Praise God for 
Michael's faith. Pray 
for God to bless him.

Pray for a successful 
RR July $25,000 
Matching Campaign

Pray for baby Cristina 
as she recovers from 
surgery.

Pray for Daisy's 
adjustment in her 
foster family.
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Pray for RR's partners 
as they work to 
facilitate adoption.

Pray for the children 
in the orphanage to 
be rescued and placed 
in a family.

Pray for government 
employees to work 
swiftly to place 
children in families.

Praise God for young 
Ava's placement into a 
loving family. Pray for 
her future surgery.

Pray for at-risk Anna, 
as her adult sister 
considers raising her.

Pray for our five RR 
families working 
through the process to 
adopt children.

Pray for the 
protection of foster 
child, Megan, at risk 
of being taken out of 
her family.
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Pray for God to reign 
over the adoption bill 
in committee in 
Parliament.

Pray for Nora in an 
orphanage as she 
hopes for a foster 
family.

Pray for our staff's 
spiritual, emotional, 
and physical health.

Pray for four foster 
sisters to be blessed, 
as they mature and 
grow up together.

Pray for USA and 
Romanian leaders to 
manage the Covid-19 
crisis.

Pray for Lisa to grow 
and be blessed in her 
relationship with the 
Lord.

Praise God for 
Gideon's loving 
family. Pray for his 
adoption to go 
smoothly and swiftly.
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Praise God for the 
strong faith of foster 
brothers, Oliver and 
Drew. 

Pray for God's healing 
of children who face 
trauma and 
abandonment.

Pray for foster 
children to define 
themselves according 
to God's love for 
them.

Pray for God's perfect 
placement of an 
adoptive child into 
the Benea's family.

Pray for babies 
abandoned in the 
hospital to be placed 
in homes quickly.

Pray for each RR child 
to accept Jesus Christ 
as Savior and Lord.

Pray for God to bless 
each one of our RR 
adoptive families as 
they wait for a child.
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Pray for baby Simon 
to thrive in his 
adoptive family.

Pray for the health 
and welfare of our 
Romania Reborn 
family of supporters.

Pray for God to give 
baby Cristina a loving 
Christian family.

Praise God because 
not even a sparrow 
falls to the ground 
without His care.

Pray for Romania 
Reborn to meet their 
July Matching 
Campaign goal.

Praise God from 
Whom all blessings 
flow for His abundant 
provisions for RR.
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"This is the confidence we have in approaching God: that if we 
ask anything according to his will, he hears us." 1 John 5:14


